
November 5, 2024 
State General Election 

 

Review the information below to learn about the upcoming State General Election. 

Notice to Voters 

 

Access Your Sample Ballot  

• Your official ballot will have the names of all candidates for your precinct. 

• To see a list of the names of candidates and questions that will be on the ballot for 

your precinct visit: mnvotes.gov/myballot  

• Contact Cass County Elections to request a free copy of your  

sample ballot be mailed to you  
 

You may also view your sample ballot online by scanning: 
 

Find Your Polling Place 

• State General Election is Tuesday, November 5, 2024. 

• You can find your Polling Place by visiting: mnvotes.gov/pollfinder   

• Election Day Polling Places are open *7am to 8pm. (opening times vary) 
 

Voting Before Election Day  

• You can vote early with an absentee ballot starting Friday, September 20, 2024. 

• Learn more about Cass County absentee locations by visiting:  

   https://www.casscountymn.gov/1440/Voters 

• You can vote early by mail, in person, or from the military or abroad. 
 

Learn more about absentee and early voting by scanning: 
 

Additional Information 

• You may live in a precinct where a ballot is mailed to you as a mail ballot voter. 

• If voting by mail, we must receive your ballot no later than 8pm on No-

vember 5, 2024. 

• Results will be available starting after 8pm on Election Day at:  

             https://www.sos.state.mn.us/elections-voting/election-results  
 

Cass County Minnesota 

Elections Department Contact Information 

Election official: Pamela Smith 

General phone: 218-547-7295 

Website: casscountymn.gov 

Email: pamela.smith@casscountymn.gov 

303 Minnesota Ave W 

Walker, MN 56484 

Election official: Autumn Crawford 

General phone: 218-547-7275 

Website: casscountymn.gov 

Email: autumn.crawford@casscountymn.gov 

303 Minnesota Ave W 

Walker, MN 56484 


